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To: Law Amendments committee, Fax # 424-0547

Re: Bill 37

I am opposed to Bill 37 and would like to tell you why.

The nurses represented by NSGEU at Capital Healthare concerned about patient safety and have spoken openly
and honestly about their concerns.

So what does the government do? Introduces Bill 37, instead of taking patient safety seriously.

Your government has stomped on the rights of unionized workers in this province. This legislation is something

one would have expected in the dark ages, but not in 2014.

The emergency services agreement that is in place ensures that nurses will be available for the emergent and

urgent areas.

What you have done is eroded the collective bargaining process in the province. Even though you say you are not

doing it, you are effectively taking away health care unionized employee's right to strike.

I am appalled at the Liberal Government's attack on the workers of this province. I thought this government

would respect the workers, and treat them fairly. I guess Iwas naive in thinking that.

First test and the liberals have failed miserably. Shame, shame!

Carol Wilson, S3 Saratoga Drive,

Lower Sackville, N. S. B4C 2E7
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